
From: "Palme, Matt (AS01)" <Matt.Palme@honeywell.com> Sent: 03/07/2013 04:15:45 PM To: "pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au" <pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> Subject: Development Application Enquiry: PP0002/13 (RT 075136)  To whom it concerns,  I am extremely disappointed that these type of development applications are even accepted by council. Recently, the strategic review was passed by council with agreement from the state government, council and (begrudgingly) the local community.This pushed the maximum dwelling per hectare up to 32. When we bought in the valley it was 15 dwelling per hectare which is one of the reasons why we wanted to buy in this area.By not rejecting this proposal when it was lodged, the council is disregarding the rate payers that voted them in.We did not want 32 dwelling per hectare and we certainly do not want any more.  This proposal needs to be rejected immediately. Now that we have agreed to the strategic review, how about we use it….  RegardsMatt Palme 7 Alameda Way Warriewood _____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com 


